
 
 
 

Note: 
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to check the product's suitability for the envisaged purpose under the specific site or project conditions. 
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Hygiene 
Spray 

Item No.: 

038802205        750 ml      Spray bottle 

Properties: 

 kills viruses, germs and bacteria

 for all domestic surfaces, e.g. bathrooms, kitchens,
floors and furniture

 combats unpleasant odours

 cleans and disinfects

Action: 

Cleans and disinfects surfaces. Ensures permanent elimi-
nation of bacteria, germs, viruses, fungi and pathogens, 
and removes soiling. Regular use also serves to prevent 
mould and fungal growth. 

Areas of application: 

For all washable surfaces in bathrooms, toilets, kitchens, 
living rooms, children's rooms and bedrooms. For kitchen 
worktops that come into regular contact with food, chopping 
boards, bins, refrigerators, microwaves and cupboards. In 
bathrooms and toilets, for WC suites, toilet seats, flush 
buttons, taps, door handles, bathtubs, showers, shower 
heads and shower curtains. For animal cages, cat litters, 
dog baskets and pet feeding bowls. Also for shoes, furni-
ture, tiles and floors. Prevents and eliminates unpleasant 
odours from waste outlets. 

Application: 

Spray onto surface from a distance of 10 cm. Spread with 
cloth or sponge and allow to work for 5 minutes. Then wipe 
down with fresh water. Treat waste outlets several times by 
spraying and allowing to work overnight. 

Technical data: 

Density:  Approx. 1 g/cm3 
pH value: 7.5 
Appearance:  Clear liquid 
Odour:  Noticeable 

Storage:  

Store in cool, though frost-free environment in properly 
sealed containers. Keep out of reach of children. 

Note: 

Please consult safety data sheet for safety-relevant data. 
Up-to-date safety data sheets are available from our web-
site at www.glutoclean.de or from sds@glutolin.de 

Please exercise care in the use of biocidal products. 
Always read the label and product information prior to 
application. 


